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September 8, 1958 

Mr. Grote Reber 
General Delivery 
Wailuku, Hawaii 

Dear Grote: 

Thank you for your letter of last Friday. I have sent it in for Ballard 
to read, and have notified various persons within the Company that you 
wish to continue paying rent and taxes for at least another year. Among 
these is Ernest Halford at Wailuku, although I presume you may have already 
infozmed him of your intentions. 

Ballard is at sea on an aircraft carrier today, the guest of the Navy. 
He will be back at his desk tanorrow. 

We are sorry to lose you to the state of Virginia, but I am sure you will 
find the work the re very interesting. 

Don't forget to drop by when you come through Honolulu. 

Sincerely, 

CFP:l:mc 


